
1

Shawna Senko

From: Calderon, Mary <Mary.Calderon@tagmobile.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 16, 2014 10:50 AM
To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us
Subject: Unity Telecom, LLC - Cancel CLEC Certificate #5751
Attachments: Florida Withdrawal Letter-signed.pdf

Responsible Party for the Electronic Filing: 
Mary Calderon 
1330 Capital Pkwy. 
Carrollton, Tx. 75006 
214 390-9280 
mary.calderon@tagmobile.com 
 
No existing docket 
 
Name of the party on whose behalf the document is filed: 
Charles L Schneider, Jr. – Pres & CEO of Unity Telecom, LLC 
 
Total number of pages in each attached document: 
1 
 
Description of document:  
Request from Unity Telecom, LLC to cancel CLEC certificate #5751.  
 
 
 
If any questions do not hesitate to call. 
 
Thanks,   
Mary Calderon 
Tag Mobile, LLC  
Manager, Compliance & Regulatory Affairs 
ofc.  214 390-9280  
email:  mary.calderon@tagmobile.com  
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1330 Capital Parkway, Carrollton, Texas 750006 / Tel. 972 488 5500 / www.unitytelecom.com 

 
DATE: September 12, 2014 
 
 
TO: Florida Public Service Commission 
 Telecommunications Division  
    

RE:  Unity Telecom, LLC  
 Request to Cancel CLEC Certificate #5751  
 

To Whom It May Concern; 

Unity Telecom, LLC hereby requests to cancel CLEC certificate #5751 in the state of Florida. 

Unity Telecom does not currently provide service to any customers in Florida. Should you 

require any additional information or have any questions, please feel free to contact the 

undersigned at 214-390-5995 or via email to chuck.schneider@unitytelecom.com.  

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

s/ 

 

Chuck L. Schneider, Jr. 

President & CEO 

 




